
Whistleblower Policy: 

 

The Aloha Region adheres to all applicable rules and regulations including the Code of Conduct 

for USA Volleyball. Current members are encouraged to immediately report in writing any 

observations in the violation of any rules, regulations or Code of Conduct of USA Volleyball Aloha 

Region that affect member(s) of USA Volleyball – Aloha Region. The report should be as specific 

as possible to include name of the member committing the violation, the name of the of the injured 

party, the infraction, dates, times, locations and any other pertinent information and send to the 

Regional Commissioner so that the Aloha Region may investigate and determine an appropriate 

course of action. 

 

Email:   usaaloha@aol.com    

 

Or 

 

Mail to: Kent Ma 

  1150 Makaaoa St. 

  Honolulu, Hawaii 96825  

 

Retaliation Prohibited 

 

The Aloha Region prohibits any form of retaliation by any individual against anyone for filing or 

making a good-faith complaint or assisting in the investigation of a complaint in good-faith, 

whether the complaint is found to have merit. Like harassment, retaliation is a serious offense 

punishable by immediate disciplinary action, up to and including suspension of the person’s 

membership with USA Volleyball.  

 

If any current member feels that he or she is the target of retaliation in violation of this policy, the 

member should immediately report the problem to the Regional Commissioner. 
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Acting in Good Faith: 

 

Anyone making a report concerning inappropriate, unethical, or illegal conduct must be acting in 

good faith and have reasonable grounds for believing the information disclosed indicates 

inappropriate conduct or actions, or a violation of law or regulations. Any untrue reports which 

prove to have been made maliciously or knowingly to be false, will be considered a serious 

disciplinary offense. 
 


